Hyundai tribute

It was known as the Hyundai Coupe in some European markets and Indonesia. The model had
been released in two generations RC over its lifespan and in that time these generations have
been subject to periodic facelifts. These facelifts have attempted to keep the car up to date with
various safety improvements and a mixture of changes to exterior and interior styling. The GK
Tiburon was introduced in as a model and ended production in before being replaced by the
Hyundai Veloster. Tiburon first began production in late It was available in a few foreign markets
with engine choices of either 1. In the United States, the Tiburon was first offered in with base
models using the Elantra's 1. The 2. In the Tiburon lost its weaker 1. All versions of the Tiburon
manufactured from to are known as "RD" Tiburons. The MacPherson strut suspension was
co-developed with Porsche. Its appearance was a revival of coke bottle styling , popular during
the s and s. There were various options, with or without ABS, 2 airbags , leather, and sunroof.
Various special editions were also produced, focusing primarily on cosmetic modifications and
improvements. The "F2" non Evolution was released in July Only available in the UK, the "F2"
model sold approximately units in total during and , making the "F2" a slightly rarer model than
the "F2 Evolution" which followed. An enhanced version of the UK-spec 2. This latter colour, a
vivid bright blue, was unique to the "F2"; no other Hyundai models were ever made available in
Racing Blue mica. The "F2" modifications included 16" diameter x 7. These wheels were fitted
with carbon-fibre effect centre-caps incorporating the "F2" logo within. These wheels were
high-quality for an OEM alloy wheel, weighing only The "F2" also featured a deeper and more
aggressive front spoiler, incorporating an oval chrome mesh grille insert. The front carpet mats
were inlaid with rectangular silver-coloured "Coupe F2" badges. Two further items were
available free to the first five-hundred Hyundai Coupe F2 buyers. Firstly, there was a large
aluminium-bound "F2" art book, including various artistic photographs and designer images of
the Coupe F2. These books were signed inside by rally driver Kenneth Eriksson, one of
Hyundai's drivers in the F2 World Rally Championship at the time. Secondly, there was an
aluminium key-fob, fitted with an LED light and supplied in a small silver-coloured box labelled
"Lexon Design Concept". Both of these items were packaged together in a large silver
cardboard box with "F2" printed onto the lid. These items were supplied by the dealer upon
collection of the new car. During , there was prominent press and billboard advertising in the
UK to promote the new "Coupe F2". These advertisements incorporated the tag-line, "On
average, men think about the F2 every 6 seconds. The "F2 Evolution" became available on 14
June , almost one-year after the "F2" had appeared. The "F2" was discontinued and the new "F2
Evolution" effectively replaced it. The "F2 Evolution" was available with just two colour options,
either Silver metallic or Cobalt Blue metallic. It was intended as a limited edition of units, though
units were eventually produced. Standard 2. Wheels were 16" diameter x 7. There were "F2
Evolution" badges on the front wings and rear valance. Inside, there was an uprated Sony
stereo, "Coupe F2 Evolution" monogrammed aluminium kick plates, thicker lambswool carpets
and cream instrument dials incorporating "F2 Evolution" logos. The front carpet mats were
inlaid with silver-coloured circular "Coupe F2 Evolution" badges. The armrest lid between the
front seats was covered in stitched leather rather than the molded plastic found on lesser
models. The gear leaver gaiter was of smooth leather, with a chrome trim surround at the base,
manufactured by Richbrook. The gear-knob was of a unique design and had a chrome finish.
Additionally, new brake pads were co-developed for the F2 Evolution by MSD and AP Racing ,
these new pads provided better "bite" and improved fade resistance. The mechanical changes
were limited to the camshaft and exhaust improvements. Each car was supplied with a metal
MSD badge. This was fitted onto the bulkhead inside the engine bay. Unlike with the previous
year's "F2" model, this time no dealer-supplied art-book was supplied. However, a range of "F2
Evolution" lifestyle accessories were made available through Hyundai dealerships, such as "F2
Evolution" branded pens, chairs, clothing and umbrellas etc. The RD2 received a facelift that
altered the front and rear bumpers and also provided a refreshed interior dash. The rear bumper
is also reformed receiving larger taillights. ABS , leather seats, and a sunroof were available in a
package. The previous-generation Tiburon was discontinued in after five years in production.
Hyundai launched a revised Tiburon in for the model year, giving it new styling, larger
dimensions, and an optional V6 engine. In the US, base and GT V6 models were offered with
standard front side airbags and optional anti-lock brakes. A five-speed manual transmission
was standard, and a four-speed automatic was optional. The automatic unit had a manual shift
gate. Also optional on the GT V6 was a six-speed manual gearbox. Tuscani models had all the
upgrades being the "Elite" model with separate badging to set it apart from all other models.
Both had standard four-wheel disc brakes. Leather upholstery was standard in the GT V6, as
well as a rear spoiler high spoiler std. Aluminium pedals and a sunroof were optional. In , all GT
V6s received 17" wheels. It featured a "Special Edition" decal-style badge underneath
"Tiburon", sport cloth upholstery, a Kenwood stereo, red painted front brake calipers, and

multigauges above the radio. Only the 6-speed and automatic transmissions were available. The
new design received praise from a number of automotive journalists, some of which compared
it to the Ferrari The SE was now a separate trim from the GT models. Hyundai's four-cylinder
engine went into the GS, while the other two held the 2. A five-speed manual transmission was
standard. A four-speed automatic with a manual shift was optional for GS and GT models, but
the SE had exclusive use of a six-speed manual gearbox. Anti-lock brakes was standard on the
SE and optional for the GT coupe, which could be equipped with leather upholstery. GS coupes
rode on inch wheels, versus inch for other models. All-disc brakes and front side airbags were
standard. Anti-lock brakes were made standard on all model Tiburons. In the UK, three models
were available before and after the facelift: the 1. The 1. Both other models have twin exhausts
and leather seats as standard. The six-speed gearbox was also standard on the V6 model. A
popular modification saw owners of the first GK model removing the air-filter resonator box.
The resonator box was located directly in front of the front left hand side wheel, behind the
fender. This allowed for a greater airflow to the air filter, gaining a minimal increase of brake
horsepower bhp. Hyundai also released a new color for their Tiburon called Regatta blue,
between Tidal Wave blue and Midnight blue, which is Metallic. This color is also available for the
Elantra and Tiburon. In Greece S model and perhaps other countries, due to high taxation in
hi-displacement engines, a 1. Fuel consumption was 6. Hyundai conducted minor tweaks to the
'GK' model in September for the model year. The vehicle incorporated reworked sleeker
blackened "smoked" headlights, redesigned rear tail lights, more aggressive front air dam, a
different range of alloy wheel designs, colored stitching on leather seats half leather seats
available for the 1. This was an upgrade from the GT V6. It included an upgraded tan leather
interior, automatic climate controls, a w Infinity 6-disc in dash stereo with 10" subwoofer , an
upgraded gauge cluster, and side markers. In Australia, a limited edition TS was released in
October It had a unique "tiger orange" color paintjob a color that was not available for any other
model and an extra high rear spoiler. Black leather trim with red stitching, sunroof and other
extras were included as standard. The name TS stands for "Tiger Shark", referring to its
exclusive orange color and the shark origins of the Tiburon name. Only 80 of these TS models
were released. Each had an individually numbered ID plate inside the driver's door frame.
Number 1 had a manual transmission, and number 80 had an automatic transmission. A limited
edition TS of the model was also released in It was available in a unique "vivid blue" paintjob.
Only 62 of these were released. The tail lights are similar to the RD2 and GK1 but are somewhat
smaller and reflect an aftermarket styling. The fenders lose the "gill fins" and other small
changes are seen. The interior is updated with brushed aluminium accents, new blue backlight
scheme for gauges and instrumentation and new seats. This upgraded, limited edition included
quilted leather interior with embroidered logos, stiffer sports suspension, quad exhaust exit
pipes, a higher level rear spoiler and an anthracite finish to the alloy wheels. This is the last
model made. The exact specification depends on model and the region where it was sold but
these are some of the features available:. A four-speed automatic transmission with Shiftronic
was available for all models. In the UK and Middle East, the 5-speed manual is standard on the
1. In some markets the model is sold and branded as a Tuscani. For example, in South Korea.
The Tuscani wears a circular badge containing a smaller circle of black and grey horizontal bars
which is overlaid with a letter 'T' painted gold on the left and silver on the right. Even in markets
where the car is sold as a Hyundai Tiburon or Hyundai Coupe, the name Tuscani has become
quite popular. Many cars have been modified aftermarket to be rebadged with Tuscani emblems.
In Canada, a special edition of the Tiburon is sold as a "Tuscani edition". There was a rumour
that Hyundai is considering a plan to branch off the Tuscani name as a complete sub brand for
more exclusive, sporty, and upmarket models. The existence of the name is most likely to
achieve greater sales where the Hyundai name has cloying associations with more budget
products. In some markets, the badge was used with the Tiburon name. For example, the photo
of the badge is from the front an Australian model Tiburon TS, which used the badge on the
front and rear exterior with the Hyundai logo on the steering wheel. In some markets secondary
badging may denote engine size and variations such as trim, wheel, and other options. In
certain markets, certain exterior colors are not available and identification may require noticing
subtle local differences such as alloy wheels, spoilers or dealer fit options such as in car
entertainment systems. These can all change from year to year and from market to market, so
the variation is quite significant. One notable difference is that the 1. From Wikipedia, the free
encyclopedia. Motor vehicle. Retrieved 12 May Archived from the original on 16 July Retrieved
28 August Retrieved 3 May Retrieved 28 March Auto Express. Retrieved 8 October Archived
from the original on 23 June Retrieved 17 March Archived from the original on 13 March
Archived from the original on 2 July Archived from the original on 17 October Retrieved 10
January Archived from the original on 10 January Archived from the original PDF on 9 March
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exclusive to Canada. Miscellaneous 0 comments. The following list will provide you the
information on whether your car engine is an interference engine or a non-interference engine.
The result is usually catastrophic engine failure. Not so with a non-interference engine. It pays
to know. The video below will also help you determine if your car has a timing belt or chain. TDI
1. His high quality car buying tutorials offer help to the car buying public. Your email address
will not be published. Greg Macke is a car buying specialist, author and consumer advocate
working closely in the industry to improve the buyer's experience. The same proven methods
Greg uses when buying cars for his clients are available to you at:. Interference Engines â€”
Complete List Miscellaneous 0 comments. Submit a Comment Cancel reply Your email address
will not be published. Greg Macke â€” Your Car Angel Greg Macke is a car buying specialist,
author and consumer advocate working closely in the industry to improve the buyer's
experience. Blog Post Categories Select posts from drop-downs below. Car Buying Tips. Car
Maintenance. Car Selling Tips. Consumer Tips. Used Car Reviews. Kaizen and The Toyota Way
A car engine that runs on water? There are no further details about the powertrain as this is
more of a design study than anything else. Sporting a bold new design inside and out, the
next-generation Sonata will definitely appeal to customers looking for a spacious and inspiring
sedan. How much success will it enjoy? Meanwhile, the all-new Venue arrives as the smallest
utility vehicle in the Hyundai lineup. Gallery News, reviews, videos Hyundai dealers Used
vehicles Hyundai. The Car Guide newsletter. Reviews, specifications and offers. Mopar Insiders
has received confirmation from a Stellantis spokesperson that the SRT team is being
disbanded, putting an â€¦. For the record, the new model is faster than the previous one by a
whopping 17 seconds. It is yet another variant of â€¦. He was rushed to the hospital where he
remains in stable condition. Emergency personnel had to use jaws of life to remove the year-old
golfer from the SUV, which suffered extensive damage â€¦. Recalls Even More Kia, Hyundai
Vehicles Recalled Because They Could Catch Fire Kia has just announced a recall on 39,
vehicles in Canada to address a problem that is not insignificant: a fire could break out in the
engine compartment while driving. Scheduled for , our colleagues at Motor. What do you think?
The designers of Ioniq 5 took inspiration from the past and integrated them with state-of-the-art
parametric pixels, a unique design element that modern designers will continue to incorporate
into future Ionic models. This vehicle will draw inspiration from past models, but it will be a
bridge to the future. If the Ioniq 5 already can drive km, we expect that the Ioniq 6 could arrive to
or even km of range. As the wheelbase will be longer, more cells could be added. The platform
paradigm shift will be extended to the user interface. The user interface is simple, intuitive and
ergonomically designed to help passengers feel comfortable. Your email address will not be
published. Submit Comment. I love being in nature, hiking. Tech lover. Bob Goudreau on
January 12, at pm. The front end look Nissanish a bit. Kevin Higginson on January 12, at pm.

Quite a safe rendering. Would like more of a real sports saloon look. Danny Lee on January 12,
at pm. Denis Rousseau on January 12, at pm. Submit a Comment Cancel reply Your email
address will not be published. Social Media Follows. Korean Car Blog TV. Pin It on Pinterest.
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Payment Term. Price range. Min Max. Fuel Type. Flexible Fuel 1 Gas History Report. Yes One
Owner. Automatic Continuous 7 Manual 1. With Video. Body Color. VIN or Stock. In-stock Home
Used. Certified Hyundai Elantra Limited. See Important Disclosures Here. Quick View 42 photos.
Quick View 41 photos. Certified Hyundai Sonata Sport. Quick View 43 photos. Certified Hyundai
Kona Limited. Quick View 33 photos. Certified Hyundai Sonata Limited. Quick View 38 photos.
Used Chevrolet Silverado Custom. Quick View 40 photos. Used Ford Explorer ST. Quick View 29
photos. Used Mazda CX-5 Touring. Quick View 32 photos. Quick View 34 photos. Quick View 30
photos. Quick View 39 photos. Used Hyundai Santa Fe Limited. Quick View 31 photos. Used
Nissan Murano SL. Used Volkswagen Jetta 1. Used Honda Accord Sedan Touring 1. Previous 1
2 3 4 5 6 Next. Prices do not include additional fees and costs of closing, including government
fees and taxes, any finance charges, any dealer documentation fees, any emissions testing fees
or other fees. All prices, specifications and availability subject to change without notice.
Contact dealer for most current information. No matter what type of vehicle you are looking for,
you are sure to find something at Freeman Hyundai in Irving. We offer a large inventory of new
Hyundai models in the Grapevine, TX area. If you're in the market for a used vehicle, we have
many for you to pick from. Our Irving Hyundai dealership offers the best quality selection,
prices, and customer experience around. Visit our dealership serving Arlington and North
Richland Hills today for a test drive. The Hyundai Elantra has been in production since and has
gone through six generations. Before the hatchback craze kicked in, the Elantra was the go-to
small car in the Hyundai range. It was practical, had a cheap entry price and was dirt cheap to
run. We thought it would be nice to make a tribute to the humble Elantra and all it has done for
the Australian consumer. Introduced in October the first generation Elantra was the spiritual
successor to the Hyundai Steller overseas and offered something different to the drab world of
the Vauxhall Cavaliers in Europe but at a lower price point. The first-generation Elantra was
offered with a Mitsubishi designed 1. The second generation of the Hyundai Elantra was born in
and offered a more modern shape than the previous model. The Lantra was offered with a 1.
Finally, the Elantra name comes to Australia. The station wagon variant of the Lantra was
dropped to make way for the 5-door hatch model of the Elantra with a sedan body style being
available also. The same 1. The third generation of Elantra was facelifted in which changed the
front and rear bumpers, the boot lid and gave the dash a new design. The third generation
Elantra went out of production in to make way for an all new model. The fourth-generation
Elantra launched in Australia in August with an all new look and interior. It also now came with
some pretty impressive standard features such as ABS, driver and passenger airbags, an alarm,
a CD player with Aux input, remote central locking, independent rear suspension and power
windows. Powering the all-new fourth generation Elantra was a new 2. It was the first vehicle of
its kind. The life span of the fourth-generation Elantra lasted five years and production ended in
to make way for the fifth generation. Landing on Australian shores in June , the fifth-generation
Hyundai Elantra was a good-looking car and a refreshing change from the previous model. It
had a six-speed manual but was discontinued in after just two years due to poor sales. In Au
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stralia the Elantra was gaining popularity with more buyers downsizing from traditional sedans
and wagons. The fifth generation was offered in Australia with a 1. For the first time in Australia
the Elantra was available with Satellite navigation, proximity keyless entry and start and
dual-zone climate control. In December , the first ones arrived in Australia â€” although by this
time the Hyundai i30 was thriving and everyone was buying hatchbacks. The car now came
standard with a colour touchscreen with Apple CarPlay and Android Auto and looked the part
too with modern design features. An SR model was also available in Australia with a 1. It had a
decent run of three years before the update came along. It was a drastic update as it changed
the entire exterior of the car aiming to be more angular and aggressive. While the Elantra name
continues overseas, markets such as Australia are going to retire it this year with the
introduction of the new generation model. First Generation J1 :.

